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April 22, 1996

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Units 2 and 3, 1995 Radiation
Dose Assessment Report #11

Gentlemen:

Attached is the Peach Bottem Atomic Power Station Radiation Nose Asszessment
Report for the period, January 1, 1995 through December 31, “995. This report is
submitted in accordance with the Technical Specification to opirating licenses DPR 44
and 56, Section 6.9.2h(3). The report indicates the PBAPS releases were a small
fraction of the limits listed in 40 CFR 190, "Environmentai Radiation Protection
Standards for Nuclear Power Operations."

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call.

Sincerely,

T. N. Mitchell

Vice Rresident
ﬂﬁfm%

TNM\GDE\ADO aa

Enclosure

cc R. A. Burricelli, Public Service Electric & Gas
R. R. Janati, Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
W. L. Smidth, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
R. I. McLean, State of Maryland
T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region i, USNRC
H. C. Schwemm, Atlantic Electric
A. F. Kirby, Ill, Delmarva Power
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